I strongly oppose any building of houses on any of the green belt in and around Enfield. Enfield has become so over populated, it is impossible to get a doctors or hospital appointment because of the number of people on the doctors registers. The roads are a nightmare because of so much traffic. The council cannot cope with the rubbish collection or fly tipping now , so how would they cope with thousands more houses. The schools are all over subscribed. White Webb's golf course was somewhere that people could go and get exercise either by playing golf or walking around the park and forest. The nurseries at crews hill are always busy and people like us get great pleasure in going there for all our garden plants which give me such pleasure all year round. At the moment you can drive for about 20 minutes and be in the middle of the country which for a lot of people it is a life saver to be able to see green grass, trees not to mention all the wildlife. What will happen to all the wildlife. At the moment Enfield council is a complete disgrace and I definitely will not be voting for Labour in next year's elections.